
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

COVID-19 
Thank you for your support helping to keep the number of cases with COVID-19 down within the school. Currently, it is UKS2 
with the most cases and as a precautionary measure, the children are being taught in class groups. 
We all need to be vigilant. Keep testing and follow our guidance. If you unsure if your child has symptoms or is a close contact 
please do not hesitate to call the school office.  
 
Attendance 
As per our Attendance Policy, please make sure that if your child is absent from school that you phone the absence line 
before 9.30am to report your child’s absence. This must be done on the first day and any subsequent day of absence. The 
school has a safeguarding responsibility to check on the absence of all children. Please help us to do this by phoning before 
9.30am. The school office is making too many calls to parents to find out why children are absent from school. Failure to 
contact the school could lead to a home visit as part of our safeguarding procedures 
We have an increasing number of children who are arriving late to school.  Please ensure your child arrives punctually and 
prepared for the school day. Children are able to enter school from 8.40am and should be in school before the gates close at 
8.50am.  
 
Nativity and FS2 Tableau 
Each school will carry out a risk assessment about the suitability of inviting parents and visitors into school. As we are in the 
COVID category of “Contingency” which means we have had an increased number of cases in school, we have decided to film 
our KS1 Nativity and FS2 Tableau and send this to parents. I know this is extremely disappointing but the first priority has to 
be to keep the school community safe. 
 
School Uniform  
As the weather gets colder and we continue to keep school well ventilated, children may wish to bring an extra layer of 
clothing to help keep warm.  This is in addition to school uniform not instead of school uniform.  This should ideally be a 
dark or plain coloured fleece.  Your support with this is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sponsored Read 
Thank you to everyone that took part in our sponsored read.  We have raised £402.00 to spend on new books.  

 
Multiplication Check - Year 4  
At the end of Year 4, all children nationally undertake a multiplication tables check. Please click on the link to find out more 
about this and please help your child learn their tables. 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents/multiplication-tables-
check-information-for-parents-text-version--2  

 

 

Our next communication will be on Friday 10th December 2021   

Any queries please email admin@wcofe.com  
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Reading Football Club’s 150th Birthday Party!  
  
By Royal appointment, we would like to invite Woodley CofE Primary to Reading Football Club’s 150th Birthday 
party!  
  
When?  
Reading  vs Luton Town 
Saturday 18th December 2021, 3pm 
Where?   
Select Car Leasing Stadium  
  
How to qualify for the discount and confirm your attendance?  
We would be delighted if you could join us in celebrating our birthday. And as part of our special invitation, we 
would like to offer the below discounted prices:  
  
12 and Under: £1 

17 and Under: £3 

18 to 24: £5 

65 and over: £5 

Adult: £10  

To redeem, please visit https://ticketing.readingfc.co.uk and enter the following unique coupon code: 

#150WoodleyPrimary in the basket once you have logged in and selected your tickets.  

 

How many tickets can we purchase?  

There is no limit on the number of tickets you can buy using your unique code. And, for every ticket which is 
purchased you will receive one entry in a prize draw for a chance to win a series of ‘money can’t buy experience’ 
prizes!  
  
Important! This offer applies to tickets in the Eamonn Dolan Stand only and availability is limited. So please act 
quickly to avoid disappointment.  
  
What’s happening?   
Reading Football Club is one of the oldest clubs in the country. And this fixture will officially mark 150 years since 
Reading Football Club was founded. So we aim to stage a royal celebration of Reading Football Club…past, present 
and future.  
 
It is also our closest match to Christmas, so the stadium will have a host of Christmas activities available for 
children of all ages!  
  
If you have any questions about this offer, please email sales@readingfc.co.uk or call 0118 968 1313.  
  
We hope to see you all on Saturday 18th December!  
  
Come on URRRZZZ!  
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2021-2022 Autumn Term Dates 

 

Our Vision 

'At Woodley Cof E, each person is unique and accepted as a child of God.  Through strong Christian values and our BRIGHT attitudes to learning, we 

inspire hearts and minds to create lifelong learners, who have the knowledge, skills and understanding to shine brightly in the world.' 

Date Event Notes 

 KS1 Nativity  Will be filmed and sent to parents 

 FS2 Tableau  Will be filmed and sent to parents 

15/12/2021 
Christmas Dinner /Christmas 

Jumper Day  
Please order online by 3/12/2021  

17/12/2021 Last Day of Term 

Staggered Finish times 

2.30—FS2/KS1 

2.35—LKS2 

2.40—UKS2  

04/01/2022 Return to school  

05/04/2022-

08/04/2022 
Year 6 Little Canada Rescheduled dates 


